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Dear Planning Inspector,

Please remit the proposed scheme to an independent panel. This scheme should not go ahead and in its current
form has not taken account of all the previous poiunts raised, UNESCO view, nor updated costs, which the
country cannot afford anyway at this time, nor in the foreseeable future- the outrageous escalation of costs on
schemes like HS2 should be borne in mind.

Stonehenge is a key historical site and should not be affected in any way by the further encouragement of traffic
nearby nor the huge disruption and danger to our heritage which would be caused.

We should be discouraging people from using this route and should be finding alternatives not making it more
likely that there will be heavier traffic nearby causing pollution and harmful effects.

Given our commitments on Climate Change at COP we should be showing the world that people and the
environment are paramount, not travel, road haulage, etc.

Drop the scheme now and stop this waste of public money.

Yours faithfully,

Paul Henry




